From: Marlita White 
Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2018 11:31 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Linking the TI Hospital Collaborative with CHCS

Hello Steve,

Per the approved travel (4/24 – 4/26/18) to NYC for the Center for Health Care Strategies meeting, I did not receive any swag and only participated in meals included in the conference and available to all attendees. My reimbursement for personal expenses will be received by the City of Chicago directly and then distributed to me (in accordance with approved travel rules).

Thank you,

Marlita

